## Archbishop Jordan Catholic High School

4001 Emerald Drive, Sherwood Park, Alberta T8H 0P5

Phone (780) 467-2121 • Fax (780) 467-1390

Email: ajh@eics.ab.ca • http://archbishopjordan.eics.ab.ca/



## ABJ Week of March 20 – 23 (no school Friday) "Altar'd in Faith" ...

## **ABJ Week Preview**

- New ability to borrow eBooks and audiobooks through a program called Overdrive. Using your school id / password...read anytime, anywhere on your phone, tablet or computer. This was a new initiative investment. Please let us know how it is working as I am sure there may be some kinks. Access at <a href="http://ack12.overdrive.com">http://ack12.overdrive.com</a>
   Please let us know if you try this new program and your thoughts about it. Email me at brettc@eics.ab.ca
- Registration for 2017-18 continues at a high pace for the next couple of weeks. Current EICS students DO NOT need to register for next year.

## Monday (20) PSC Meeting at 7:00pm \*an opportunity to provide feedback for our 2017-18 school Assurance planning

Tuesday (21) What a great day to do a random act of kindness

Wednesday (22) What a great day to do a random act of kindness

Thursday (23) – Y-Fast overnight event

Friday (24) – No School – Day in-lieu

Monday, April 3 we return to regular classes

Planning ahead... Three Way Conferences (student, teachers and parents)
Will be held on Tuesday, April 11 and Wednesday, April 12
On-line registration will open after Spring Break

Feel free to check out our website anytime at https://archbishopjordan.eics.ab.ca/ you can also follow us on Twitter at <u>@AbjJordan</u> or ABJ School Blog at http://abjnews.wordpress.com/

Have a great week ABJ! Make good choices over Spring Break!

Mr. Brett Cox